Anna Wynn

From: Elizabeth Burdick

Sent: Monday, July 21, 2025 9:11 AM

To:Anna WynnCc:Hannah GienauSubject:FW: Authorizing letter

Anna, See below. Please print and mark as a file document. Thanks.

Liz Burdick, Director of Land Use & Planning

Town of Ledyard

741 Colonel Ledyard Highway, Ledyard, CT 06339

Telephone: (860) 464-3215 Email: planner@ledyardct.org

From: George Koutouzis < georgekoutouzis 61@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, July 18, 2025 10:25 AM

To: Elizabeth Burdick <planner@ledyardct.org>

Subject: Authorizing letter

Hello Ms. Burdick,

It was a pleasure meeting you and thank you for all your help.

Please see attached signed authorization letter.

George koutouzis Gales Ferry Plaza Llc

George Koutouzis

Gales Ferry Plaza LLC 860-918-4970

Georgekoutouzis61@gmail.co

I

Liz Burdick

Director of Land Use and Planning Town of Ledyard 741 Colonel Ledyard Highway Ledyard, CT 06339

Re: Authorization for Site Walk – Gales Fer Route 12, Ledyard, CT

Dear Ms. Burdick,